
From: thekingbrostin@yahoo.com
Subject: Contact Page

Date: July 28, 2015 at 11:20 PM
To: carl@media.org

Hey Carl! I heard about the state of Georgia suing you for making OCGA a publicly available
resource! So I was wondering how I can view OCGA on your website? Are you still able to
freely disseminate the information? And good luck in this lawsuit! I live in the state of
Georgia, but I hope your legal team tears them to PIECES! 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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